
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans for several years. I am excited to finally have 

the opportunity to comment on their Draft EIS. Midas Gold Idaho presents a huge opportunity for 

the Gem State. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural 

Idaho and still provide access to Idaho’s public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. The 

U.S. Forest Service has provided Idahoans with meaningful tools to easily review the document and 

ample time to comment. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project following 

alternative two. 

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need 

for environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold 

Project forward as outlined in alternative 2 within this 60-day comment period. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: James C Rattenborg 


